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From:

Mr. Rick Burner

Manager
Byres Accounts Chambers 
London – SE23 4LJ
To:

Ms. Martha Black,

Jr. Accountant 
Byres Accounts Chambers 
London – SE23 4LJ
22nd March, 2012

Dear Ms. Black,

This is in reference to your resignation letter dated 15th March, 2012. 

I want to inform you that we have accepted your resignation letter and, the company will relieve you of your responsibilities by 14th March, 2012.

I have asked the H.R. department to clear your dues on your last working day. And, you will be issued your relieving letter & experience certificate.

On behalf of the ‘Byres Accounts Chambers’, I wish you the very best for your future endeavors.

With Best Wishes,

Rick Burner

Manager
Byres Accounts Chambers 

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited
